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Advisory Committee Minutes 
March 28th,  2022

4:oop.m. 

The mission of the Geneseo Park District is to enhance the quality of life in our community by 
providing a positive recreational experience for all. 

ATTENDING: 

Brent Starkey, Marty Golby, Joanne Gernant, Melissa Olson, Andy Thurman, Scott 

Himmelman, Andrew Sigwalt, and Na than Vorac. 

o Absent: Tricia Hull, Jody Newkirk, William Schehl,

FOLLOW UP FROM LAST MEETING: 

• The new Recovery Room is open for Members and daily guest to use. It is located in the
Indoor Pool lobby where the former IP Desk was located. The room has a variety of
rollers, massage gun, compression sleeves for legs, arms and hips and a multifunction
massage chair. The room is for individuals high school age and older, and a key to get
into the room can be checked out at the front desk with an exchange of car keys or
another personal item to ensure the Recovery Room key returns to the desk.

• As usual during the early part of the year, there has been a build-up of salt around the
building and track. Recently Scott has hired two new custodians who are able to help
during the day-time hours.

• As of February 28th
, mask were made optional inside of public buildings. The desk will

continue to have masks available to the public if they wish to wear one in the building.
• The gymnastics program is continuing to work with the younger rec programs we

continue to evaluate the different levels ofthe competitive programs and how to address
travel and competitions fees and charges.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS COMMENTS: 

• Mr. Starkey mentioned that comments and questions continue to rise about the option of
an Indoor Pool only membership. Mr. Thurman explained the reason why the Park
District no longer has an IP only membership. Some of the major reason for this is the
cost associated with the indoor pool are very high and an IP only membership would cost

higher then when we spread the cost throughout the entire Community Center. Another
issue that comes up with an IP only membership is keeping track of members who come
in the building and keeping them only in the IP area and not allowing them access to
other parts of the building such as the cardio/weight room, gym and track.

• Mr. Golby commented on all the wonderful programs that are being offered in the Spring
Guide and enjoyed seeing more programs returning to normal.






